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Oregon's vote by mail system is amazing. As someone who stood in line voting I my 

previous state of residence, I really appreciate how this system allows and 

encourages research on candidates and ballot measures. A voting booth means 

having to have done the research ahead of time. Mail-in ballots allow tine to review, 

and for us to be a more informed electorate.  


